Community Relations Committee
IICRCII

Meeting Notes

April 25, 2013

The CRC meeting was held April 25, 2013 in the annex. Those present were Carol, Janet, Tony
DelSardo,and Billie. The meeting notes were reviewed from the previous meeting.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

A list of new residents was reviewed and assigned to each of us, along with a copy of Quick Glance to be
given to each. The ongoing Realtor Task Force was reviewed and the brochure is in the process of being
completed. Pictures will need to be taken and chosen for this brochure.

NEW BUSINESS

Block captains will be delivering Emergency Contact Forms to every resident in Bellavita by May 9.
These should be completed and placed in an area easily accessible to any emergency responders.

Our Saturday Talks were brainstormed and tentative dates set for the Master Calendar. There will be a
pre-storm meeting on April 29 at 10:00 a.m., in the annex, to go over the Hurricane/Severe Storm
program set for June 8. Hurricane booklets will be given to each resident attending, along with door
prizes from Home Depot. The Red Cross will send a representative to answer any questions asked by
residents. The program will begin at 2:00 p.m. in the ballroom.

Our committee believes that there should be a duplicate “traveler’s list” kept at the clubhouse anytime
there is a group trip taken from Bellavita. This could prove to be valuable in case of any accident.

We will decide when to have a meeting with our Citizens Police Academy members, to discuss how best
to utilize them. We will submit a traffic management request to City Council, concerning the issue of
speed in our community.

There will be a Strategic Plan meeting on June 15" regarding the next five years “wish list” for Bellavita.



There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be May 16 at 10:00
a.m. in the annex.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie Velazquez



